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Newsletter 

Welcome to preschool! 
Just a few reminders for parents: 

Preschool Forms - please be sure to have all of your child’s 

enrollment forms turned into me by the first day of school!  

Rubber boots – typically the first couple of weeks of school are sunny 

but please make sure you bring boots anyway, especially if your child 
likes to wear sandals. Pea gravel and sandals don’t work well together 
so we make sure that they change into boots at recess time. 

Change of clothes – These are essential the first week of school. For 

some children the skill of stopping what they are doing to go potty is 
not quite there yet, so please bring them on your child’s first day. 

Back packs – I know it may seem silly for every child to bring a 

backpack to school each day but we do this because it’s part of the 
routine in getting ready for school, additionally your child will have a 

folder in their bag that we will be putting notices, art work, or other 
information in. This is to train you, the parent, in getting your child 

ready for school! 

 

Upcoming Events 
Sept 1st 

September 30th   

Oct 14th   

Oct 24th & 25th  

Parent Information Night - 

6:00 pm at the preschool  

Scholastic Book Orders due 

No School – Teacher 
Planning Day 

Conferences * 

Sept 8th & 9th  1st Day of school 

Star of the day! 

This year we are starting a new way of doing Show and Tell! Instead of multiple children doing show and tell every 

day we will now have a “Star of the Day”. Each child will have an assigned day that they get to be star of the day; it 
will end up being about once a month for each child. This child will get to do special jobs, such as picking a song at 

circle time, being the special helper, reading a book of their choice to the class, and bringing in a special snack to 
share. We will go over in more detail what this is going to look like at Parent Information night!  

 

Sept 8th & 9th  Tuition is due. If you are 
able to pay it at the Back-to- 
School picnic please do so. 

* More information will be given out as we    

   get closer to these events 

Oct 21st   Field Trip to Hunter’s 
Pumpkin Patch (subject to 
change)* 

Oct 31st & Nov 1st    Halloween Parties from 
11:00 to 12:00 *  


